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Interim Leadership arrangements for Terms 5 and 6 

 

As we race through the school year I am fully aware of uncertainties and anxieties 

about what will happen for the summer terms. 

Arrangements have now been finalised and I can confirm that Mrs Goddon will be 

acting Headteacher for the equivalent of three days per week and I will be 

working part-time as Headteacher for the other days but supporting Holly 

throughout. 

Although this wasn't my intention back in the autumn I have been prepared to do 

this so that there is appropriate continuity and provision in place until a 

substantive appointment has been made. 

 

The Governors have shortlisted two candidates and will be conducting interviews 

on Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th March. As long as this process is successful then it 

is expected that a full time Headteacher will be in post for September. There will 

be opportunity to meet the candidates on the Monday. 

 

It is most likely that I will be in school on Tuesdays and Wednesdays but there 

will be other days that I am about as needed, as well as working remotely. 

Wouldham All Saints will no longer be overseeing the leadership of Burham 

School after Easter. 

 

There are possibly some other temporary changes that will be made to strengthen 

leadership over the summer and these will be communicated in some point in the 

future. 

 

The governors are confident that the above arrangements will enable the 

continuing development of the school and are also looking forward to a successful 

appointment and induction of a new Headteacher. 

 

If you have any questions then don't hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Carl 

 

Mr C Fitter 

Headteacher 


